
 

TECHNICAL COMMUNICATION  

#02/2023-2024 

 

To increase safety of the drivers, starting from Round 3 of the IAME Series UAE, only karts with the following installation of braking 

system will be allowed to participate in the race: 

 

1 – HIGHLY RECOMMENDED  

We highly recommend the use of steel brake safety cable along with a M6 long fork. 

  

 

 

    STEEL BRAKE SAFETY CABLE     M6 LONG FORK 

 

 

2 - ACCEPTABLE 

Safety wires will be accepted but they need to be properly secured (e.g. with cable ties). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 – NOT ACCEPTABLE 

Loose thin safety wires and clips as shown in the picture below are not acceptable and will not pass the scrutineering.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANY KART WITH SUCH WIRE/CLIP WILL NOT PASS THE SCRUTINEERING 


